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Dear Roger Clap Families,

The warmer weather means summer is around
the corner! Our school, in partnership with our
Family Liaison, Ms. D, is here to ensure your
learner has summer plans. BPS and local
organizations have many summer programs for
our students – overnight camps, arts camps,

music camps, sports camps, academic programs! It is
essential that each Roger Clap student has a summer
plan that provides them with
opportunities to grow and explore!
Students who are engaged in
summer programs are more likely to

transition successfully back into school in the fall and
maintain the academic growth gained during the
school year.

Complete the attached summer program form so we can
ensure your child has access to one of the many summer

programs offered in Boston!

Please join our school community on

THIS Thursday, April 13 at 5:30pm for our schoolwide potluck!
Bring a dish to share, help us know more about what food fuels your family, and make
connections across our school! All are welcome! See attached flyer for more details.

Upcoming Events & Reminders
● Reading Log: Students who return their weekly reading log each Monday will be

entered into a raffle to make our end of day shoutouts!
● April Break: There will be no school from April 15 - April 23. If your Grade 3-6 child is

participating in the April Acceleration Academy in partnership with the Perkins
Elementary School, the dates will be: April 18-21.

● Coffee with the Principal: On Friday, April 28 from 8:30-9:15, join the Family Council for
food, conversation, and community with Roger Clap Families and Principal
Fialka-Feldman. All adults are welcome!

In partnership,
Emma Fialka-Feldman Principal, Roger Clap Elementary

For families who have ordered apparel, please expect the orders to be filled after April break.
Thank you for your patience!


